Date: 5 December 2023
Ref.: DED/2/0-1123-3730/23

Your Excellency Kodaira Nobuyori

President

Japan Cooperation Centre for the Middle East (JCCME)
Co-Chairman, Japan side, Abu Dhabi — Japan Economic Council

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation and gratitude to you and your esteemed
Japan Cooperation Centre for the Middle East (JCCME) team. We are confident that numerous
opportunities exist to further develop economic relations between our countries, and we are committed
to leverage the JCCME platform to cultivate them. We believe that it is very important to continue
exploring economic opportunities with our counterparts in Japan.

Congratulations on the remarkable 50-year journey of the Japan Cooperation Centre for the Middle
East. This anniversary not only commemorates the past but also sets the stage for a future marked by
further growth and success.

The establishment of the Abu Dhabi Japan Economic Council (ADJEC) in 2011 under the
Memorandum Agreement stands as a testament to our joint efforts to enhance high-level
communication on trade, economic, and investment relations between Abu Dhabi and Japan. The nine
meetings held until March 2023 have proven fruitful, leading to significant business outcomes.

I express my deep gratitude for your support and collaboration over the years, which have brought us
to this remarkable milestone. Anticipating many more years of fruitful collaboration, we look forward
to building on our shared successes.

Please accept, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Kind Regards,

Ahmed Jasim Al Zaabi
Chairman of the Abu Dhabi Department
of Economic Development
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Towards An Ideal Economy






